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Year One 

Learning Letter 

Star Learner 

A huge well done to for 

Harrison for his great 

throwing and catching in 

PE this week! 

😊 
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Learning Journey 
 

This week we have been continuing with our 

story in English ‘The Magic Bed’ and coming up 

with our own adventures that Georgie can go 

on.  

We have been using lots of noun phrases in our 

writing and trying hard to write sentences on 

the line with capital letters, full stops and 

finger spaces.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, we have been working with our 

numbers to 20 and comparing them using the 

vocabulary ‘less than’, ‘greater than’ and ‘equal 

to’.  

In RE this week we have been exploring what 

Christians learn from the stories in the bible 

told about Jesus. We read the story ‘The 

Good Samaritan’ and discussed how this story 

teaches Christians to show care to others. We 

then talked about how we help our friends and 

whether we all help in the same way. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Numbots 

 

A huge well done to Grayson, Molly H 

and Eden (again) who all achieved the 

Numbots challenge this week and have 

played Numbots at home for the most 

minutes and made the most 

improvements! They should have all 

come home with their certificates.  

 

Information for Parents 

 

12th February- Half term 

19th February- Children return to school 

19th February & 21st February- Parents 

evenings 

8th March- PTFA Quiz night 

28th March- End of Spring term 

15th April- INSET day 

16th April- Children return to school 

 

Show and tell next week will be Yellow 

Group (Oaafi, Oaahi, Rosie H, Lily, 

Willow and Harlo) 
 
 

 


